
                 Newsletter 
      12th July 2024  

 
  

Mr. Thomas Award – Isobel Lyons, Evan Travers and Jacob Walters  

Year 6 – Lily Richards, William Grant and Ffion Roffe  
Year 5 – Rhys Everson and Emily Maclennan 

Year 4 – Connor Coombes and Jessica Prados 
Year 3 – Jesse Rabaiotti and Sienna Clarke 

Year 2 – Arielle James-Dryland and Aoife Thomas 
Year 1 – Jack Anderson and  Mya Kennedy 

Reception – Destiny Fletcher and all of RD! 

Nursery – Jacob Midgely and Oliver Jones 

  
 

• Reception and Year 2 children will be bringing a letter home next week regarding 
transition between the buildings in September.  Reception children will need to go to the 
Year 1 and 2 school yard and Year 2 children will need to go to the Year 3 – Year 6 yard on 
the first day back, Wednesday 4th September.  There will be more details on the letters you 
will receive, next week. 

 

• Today is the last day to order the class tea towels and all the details will be on dojo.  After 
today, you won’t be able to access your child’s art work.  Please click on 
www.mychildsart.co.uk/order to look at your child’s work and make an order. 
 

• Don’t forget out PTA ‘Break the Rules’ Day is on Thursday next week.  All the details are 
on Dojo.  Each rule broken (there are 6 they could break) costs 50p.  Should be a very 
interesting day!! 
 

• Amazing Maths news!  This year, we have given out 1549 Mathletics certificates to our 
Year 3 to Year 6 pupils. 
 

• All the lost property will be taken to the Caerphilly Uniform Exchange shop (see below) 
next week.  We have lots of jumpers and cardigans building up.  If your child has lost 
something, please pop into your child’s building and ask to have a look through. 

 

• If you are struggling to buy any uniform, there is a fantastic charity shop called the 
Caerphilly Uniform exchange where our lost property is cleaned and repaired and available 
to ‘take’ from the shop.  There is more information on 
https://caerphillyuniformexchange.co.uk/ 

 

• We break up for the Summer holidays next Friday 19th July.  When we return, Monday 2nd 
September and Tuesday 3rd September 2024 will be INSET days.  The children will return 
on Wednesday 4th September 2024. 

 

• Please make sure that your child does not bring anything to school that contains nuts.  We 
have children in school who have severe nut allergies and it could be extremely dangerous. 

 

• Our attendance target is 93%.  This week’s attendance champions are 2G with 95.93% 
attendance.  Da iawn Dosbarth 2G. 
 

 

 
 

Have a great weekend, 
Lee Thomas 

Learning to Shine 

The Award Winners 
 

http://www.mychildsart.co.uk/order
https://caerphillyuniformexchange.co.uk/
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